

Contribution of
Patient
Consultants:
First Year in Review

AIDAVA has successfully completed the first year of the project! During this time, the contribution of eight Patient Consultants from ECPC and EHN has been invaluable in ensuring that AIDAVA delivers a digital tool that makes sense for patients.

It has been a busy and productive year for them, with online meetings, a face-to-face workshop, documents to read and evaluate, questionnaires to complete, feedback to share...even other activities that were not originally planned. Let's take a look!

Patient's Contribution during this first year

At the end of 2022, eight Patient Consultants were invited to participate in an onboarding meeting to introduce AIDAVA, define their role in the project and identify the benefits that can incentivize patients to use such a tool. During 2023, they participated in several activities focused on ensuring that the system meets patients' needs: 1) definition of the use cases, 2) identification of personas and key features for users (e.g. level of health or digital literacy to identify a user rather than being a "patient" versus a "data expert"), 3) specification of business requirements, and 4) assessment of the patient-specific schedule of activities and documentation to be used during the evaluation of the system later in the project.

All of this work is serving as the basis for "building a data cleaning machine" that helps patients maintain a high-quality personal health record.

From September 2023, AIDAVA team will continue working with Patient Consultants on the evaluation and testing of the preliminary versions of the AIDAVA prototype - before it is tested by site patient in the summer of 2024. Exciting times ahead!



Thank you, Patient Consultants!

From AIDAVA, we would like to thank all the Patient Consultants involved in the project for their time and valuable feedback, as well as their flexibility to accommodate unexpected requests. Your valuable opinions are helping us to understand the expectations, needs and requirements from the patient's point of view and ensure that we deliver a truly valuable system for each patient.

Looking forward to continue working together!

